Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

June 8, 2009

PRESENT: Clem Lam, Avi Okin, Peggi Kamisato, Leningrad Elairionoff

1. Last Friday tree #194 near Carter Center behind Keoki Magoon's
property broke and fell across the stream and trail. It was about 12"
in diameter and snapped about 30 feet up the tree. Leningrad, Avi and
Clem cleared the tree on Saturday.

2. Bob Hunter said that Waimea Trails and Greenways was listed on the
latest STIP revision!

3. Pete Hoffmann called Clem last Tuesday to follow up on the meeting
with Bob Fitzgerald and James Komata. He said he thought it would be
a good idea to spend some of the $2 mill from the County bond float
so that we get something on the ground. Clem told him our priority
would be to put in the stream crossings. In the Monday meeting
James did not think that was possible but subsequent talks he had
with David Imata, that could be a possibility. We will pursue that.

4. Debbie Chang and James met with Morgan Davis of SHPD last Friday
who said she will try to expedite the archeological study - James to
follow up with Gerald Park.

5. Last week we walked the trail from Opelo Road to Kahawai Street with
James to look at the trail alignment and putting in the fence. James
sees problems with terrain and County process in putting in the fence
along the trail alignment which would leave a large swath of unused
easement between the fence and the stream. Leningrad suggested that
we invite Brandie from Parker Ranch to our next meeting to discuss
having Parker Ranch put a fence in on their side to contain their
cattle and horses and we pay for it from the County fund. Clem will
call Brandie to see if he can make it to our next meeting.

The fence between Sandal wood and Parker Ranch is done in this way.
It would simplify the fencing at the Kahawai end of the trail. We could
avoid cumbersome County procurement processes.

cc. James Komata, David Imata, Pete Hoffmann
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